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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

I’ve finalised the three main points that I want to work on throughout this 
academic year: STEM for ALL campaign, school Diversity Leads, and 
better relationships between schools. A plan is being developed as to 
how all of this will be implemented and completed over the next year, 
especially with a decreased presence on campus. A lot of planning and 
thought is needed for this to run smoothly and the CoS school reps, 
CoS senior staff, and myself are working to ensure this happens. I have 
also now been invited to sit on the inclusion committee within the CoS - 
this will allow me to gain a better idea of inclusion issues that still 
remain within the college, as well as what they’re doing to work on this. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

Senior staff within the college and the school reps are extremely excited 
to work on the ideas being proposed, and small steps have already 
been completed in preparation for these ideas to come to fruition. I’ve 
also been networking more within the CoS in order to get more staff 
members aware and onboard with what we’re working towards - they’ve 
also suggested some brilliant ideas. 

Plans for next 
month 

As it draws closer to students returning to university there is going to be 
a lot of apprehension about what this year holds, therefore I intend to 
send a college wide email to all students introducing myself and the 
senior reps, alongside their contact details - hopefully this will fill new 
and returning students with a bit of confidence that they have someone 
who they can approach. I’ll also be continuing to work on the goals I’ve 
set out for this year. 

 


